STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

PO Box 47600 = Olympia, WA 98504-7600 * 360-407-6000
711 for Washington Relay Service * Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341

September 17, 2018

Ms. Alicia Fuentes
Solvay Chemicals, Inc.
3500 Industrial Way
Longview, WA 98632

Re:  Warning Letter — Once Per Permit Cycle Effluent Characterization Sampling
Dear Ms. Fuentes:

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) is issuing this warning letter to Solvay
Chemicals for the violation of Special Condition S3.A. of State Waste Discharge Permit (SWDP)
Number ST0006070. Special Condition S3.A. of STO006070 required Solvay Chemicals to
report the results of the final effluent characterization sampling (included in Special Condition
S2.A.) to Ecology by December 31, 2015. These results have not been submitted to Ecology as
of September 14, 2018.

Solvay Chemicals must collect the required samples and submit the results of the final
effluent characterization sampling to Ecology by April 1, 2019.

After an Ecology review of the incident, no formal enforcement action is being pursued. If you
have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (360) 407-6355 or
kelsey.holbrook@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,
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Kelsey Holbrook

Industrial Section
Solid Waste Management Program

cc: Duke Spencer




